UCC 0107 09S
Page 1 0f 2

From: Loria, Salvador J

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 3:12 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission: SFA Response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Hi Janette,

The statement that tells students to contact their Financial Aid advisor before dropping classes covers our
needs. Unless they group wants to add a more details statement, this documents adequately explains the

process.

Sal Loria

Interim Executive Director of Scholarships & Financial Aid
University of Houston

31 E. Culien Building

Houston, TX 77204-2010

713/743-9092 (office)

713/743/9098 (fax)

http://uh.edu/enroll/sfa/

Confidentiality Notice: This communication from the University of Houston may contain privileged and/or confidentiai
information. You may not directly or indirectly reuse or redisclose this information for any purpose other than to provide the
services for which you are receiving the information. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing or using any of this information. If you receive this
communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy the material in its entirety, whether electronic or hard

copy.

From: Morales, Jeanette F
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 12:55 PM

To: Loria, Salvador J
Subject: FW: University Coordinating Commission: SFA Response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Dear Sal:

This is a reminder that the Faculty Senate résponse to UCC 0102 09S is due this Friday, May 15, 2009. Please

send responses to ucc@uh.edu. The UCC will meet May 20, 2009 to discuss the final action for this document.
Thank you for taking time out of your busy end-of-the-semester schedule to review this proposed policy. Itis

appreciated.

Regards,
Jeanette

From: Morales, Jeanette F
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 2:34 PM
To: Loria, Salvador J

Cc: 'dwells@uh.eduy’
Subject: University Coordinating Commission: SFA Response needed for UCC 0102 09S

Dear Sal:

5/14/2009
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The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout
the University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will
try to ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for
whom they may be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The Undergraduate Council has submitted a proposal titled Undergraduate Drop Policy (UCC 0102
098S), and the UCC has decided that this proposal may be relevant to your group. Please review the
attached document and, if relevant, relay your comments and suggestions to the group making the

proposal no later than 5/1 5/2009. Copies of dissenting opinion should be forwarded, in wntlng, to the
originator of the policy and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu) by the date noted above.

Sincerely,
Dan Wells, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

DWELLS@UH.EDU
http://www.uh.edu/ucc/

Jeanette F. Morales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
University of Houston

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919

(713)743-0717 - fax

jmorales@uh.edu
"Wisdom beging inwonder.” - Socrates
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